STATEMENT OF PURPOSE
RS26472

The State Board of Midwifery is proposing legislation to remove obsolete language regarding Board
appointments; to update the list of formulary drugs that midwives are authorized to use; to remove obsolete
grandmother language from qualifications for licensure; and to clarify the requirements regarding practice
data required for license renewal. This legislation will clarify the Board's laws, modernize the drugs
midwives can utilize, and simplify licensees' reporting requirements.

FISCAL NOTE

There is no impact to the General Fund or the Idaho Bureau of Occupational Licenses' dedicated fund because
the proposed legislation will not alter the number of board meetings held each year or require more services
be provided to the State Board of Midwifery.

Contact:
Tana Cory
Bureau of Occupational Licenses
(208) 334-3233

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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